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Dear parents, carers and students, 
 

We hope that you are all well and have managed to survive the recent heatwave.  We also hope 
that you are enjoying the final week of Year 6 and that your time has been spent making many 
valuable memories. 
 

As promised at our New Intake Evening here is some useful information and handy reminders 
about September! 
 

Each tutor group has been created to try to have a true mix of students in it.  We have also spent 
time reading the information from your primary schools and speaking to class teachers before 
creating these tutor groups.  Parents, carers and students should also remember that not all 
lessons are taught as tutor groups and as students move up through the school more and more 
time is spent in a variety of teaching groups. 
 

September 2022 
 

The first day for Year 7 students is Tuesday 6th September.  To help students settle in, the only 
other year group in school will be Year 11.  Students need to be in the main hall for 8:30 a.m. and 
the bell for period one will sound at 8:35 a.m. 
 

Students will need to be in their full uniform and have their bags and pencil cases with them.   
 

Students will not need their PE kits on day one. 
 

On day one students will have an assembly, spend some time with their tutor group getting their 
planners and timetables before starting lessons after break. 
 

Bushcraft Residential 
 

Since our New Intake Evening we have been busy planning our Year 7 residential and we are very 
excited to share with you that we have secured a booking for May 2023!  
 

Please check the Bushcraft button on our Transition page for further updates as they happen: 
https://www.sherburnhigh.co.uk/transition 

And finally… 
 

Don’t forget to access https://www.sherburnhigh.co.uk/transition and follow our Twitter page 
@sherburnhigh for our latest updates.  Even if you are not on Twitter you can access our feed on 
the main website: https://www.sherburnhigh.co.uk/ 
 

Our website has everything you need to know about equipment, uniform and lots, lots more! Don’t 
forget The Sherburn Essentials booklet which you can download for those last minute checks! 
 

Have a wonderful Summer Holiday, we can’t wait to see you all again, 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Miriam Oakley                                                                            Michael Hawes 
Headteacher                                                                              Head of Year 7 
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